
From: Huseman, Brian <bhuseman@amazon.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 8:45 AM EST 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>; Matt de Ferranti <mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: Tonight 

Matt, thanks for your message. I thought the COG meeting went very well last night. We got a wide range of questions from the

audience, the press, and the live stream.

 

We’re trying to get time to come in and see you and the other Board members early next week. I look forward to that meeting.

 

Thanks again and have a great weekend!

 

Brian

 

From: Andrea Fava <afava@amazon.com>

Date: Thursday, February 21, 2019 at 5:37 PM

To: Matt de Ferranti <mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: "Huseman, Brian" <bhuseman@amazon.com>, Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Re: Tonight
 

Thanks, Matt. We understand. We’d be happy to come in to meet with you at your convenience next week. Very best, Andrea 

 

 

On Feb 21, 2019, at 5:25 PM, Matt de Ferranti <mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Andrea and Brian,

 

After thinking through tonight, and with Open Meetings Act requirements in mind, in consultation with Christian, I think it

best if I not come tonight.

 

I would like to come, but since we did not post, it is best if I don’t come. I will want to follow up and meet/talk with you

soon, but I think it best to be careful here.

 

I will watch it on TV and look forward to talking with you both soon.

 

Thank you both for all you are doing and for the opportunity to partner.

 

Best,

 

Matt

 

Matt de Ferranti

Member, Arlington County Board

2100 Clarendon Blvd., Suite 300

Arlington, VA  22201

mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us

(703) 228-3130

 
Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests.

 


